Maria Villangémez library reopens this Thursday
Monday, 20 August 2018 14:10

e Formentera Council's department of culture and education announces the upcoming
reopening of Sant Francesc's Maria Villangémez library. On Thursday August 23, library staff
will resume summer hours.

The library's recent closure was intended to allow for upgrades. Crews cleaned, scraped old
paint from, and repainted the library entrance walls, and completed similar operations at the
neighbouring school of music and dance. They also switched out a broken section of flooring.

Despite the reopening's originally being planned for Monday, upgrade delays meant the
completion was pushed back to Wednesday. The library will resume summertime operations on
Thursday, then, from 10.00am to 1.00pm and again in the evening 5.00pm to 8.00pm.




